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August 12, 2021 
 
Dr. Steven Murphy 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
Presidential Office of Ontario Tech University 
2000 Simcoe Street North 
Oshawa, ON L1H 7K4 
                            
Dear President Murphy: 
 
As September approaches, numerous post-secondary 
students are looking forward to in-person learning 
opportunities at post-secondary institutions. Durham 
Region Health Department strongly supports all efforts to 
increase the uptake of COVID-19 vaccination.  
 
We encourage everyone who is eligible to get vaccinated 
to protect themselves and others against variants of 
concerns, including the Delta variant which is circulating 
in Durham Region. It is important for everyone to get 
vaccinated at their earliest opportunity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Robert Kyle, BSc, MD, MHSc, CCFP, FRCPC, FACPM 
Medical Officer of Health

 


